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PROJECT DESCRIPTION
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is making improvements U.S. 41 (Williams Street) from 
north of the Citrus County line to Southwest 110th Street in Dunnellon. The 1.41 miles project includes 
resurfacing the roadway to extend its life and reconstructing the intersection of U.S. 41 and Pennsylvania 
Avenue (County Road 484) to allow for a free-flowing right turn.

A designated right turn lane will be added, bringing all turning movements under signal control for 
improved safety.

Other improvements include traffic signal upgrades on U.S. 41 at Pennsylvania Avenue, Powell Road, 
Brooks Street, and Southwest 110th Street. Pedestrian crosswalks and curb ramps will also be installed to 
enhance pedestrian safety and meet current Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) standards.

Financial Project 
Identification 

(FPID) No.:
448526-1

ROADWAY IMPROVEMENTS
U.S. 41 from north of the Citrus County Line to Southwest 110th Street

Marion County

PROJECT START
May 2025

CONTRACTOR
Superior Asphalt

PROJECT COST
$6.4 million 

ESTIMATED COMPLETION
Fall 2025WHAT TO EXPECT

During construction, motorists should expect planned daytime and/or overnight lane closures as needed. 
Electronic message boards and other signage will direct traffic through the work zone.

Uneven pavement is a common condition in resurfacing projects, as the contractor must place several 
layers throughout construction. 

Motorists should reduce speed, obey posted signage, and remain alert when travelling through the work 
zone. The construction schedule is subject to change due to weather or unexpected circumstances. For 
more information, including scheduled lane closures, please visit www.cflroads.com/project/448526-1.

 
 For more information, 

scan the QR code above 
or visit the project website at 
www.cflroads.com/project/ 

448526-1

FOR QUESTIONS, CONCERNS, OR 
PROJECT UPDATES

Send a request to:

Joe Callahan
Community Outreach Specialist

352-326-7744
joe.callahan@dot.state.fl.us
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